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Rieniets, Steve

From: Diatvorst, Luc

Sent: Saturday, 8 February 2014 12:47 PM

To: Keisser, Alex

Cc: Graham, George; Kouts, Jim; Billman, Greg; Rieniets, Steve
Subject: FW: Bush fire Hernes Oak area

Hi Alex

See below, for the moment all clear with that bush fire but Hazelwood remains on high alert.

Luc

Best regards,

Luc Dietvorst

----- Original Message-----

From: Graham, George

Sent: Saturday, February 08, 2014 10:33 AM AUS Eastern Standard Time
To: Dietvorst, Luc

Cec: Harkins, Steve

Subject: Re: Bush fire Hernes Oak area

Hi Luc,
Just to close this out the CFA website at 9.51am today states that fire activity has subsided, the bushfire is now safe.

CI'A crews will remain on scene throughout the day monitoring conditions. The highway remains closed due to smoke but it is
anticipated to re-open later this morning

Hazelwood remains on alert as per high fire danger protocols.
Regards

George
Regards
George

----- Original Message -----

From: Dietvorst, Luc

To: Keisser, Alex

Cc: Graham, George; Kouts, Jim; Billman, Greg; Rieniets, Steve
Sent: Fri Feb 07 16:45:25 2014

Subject: Bush fire Hernes Oak area

Hi Alex

Just to let you know that an out of control Fire is in progress in the Hernes Oak area (across the Highway from Yallourn ). The
incident was reported to have started just after 1500hrs and is moving along fairly rapidly. There are several CFA appliances in
attendance but it is not under control.
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Initlally the fire direction was such that it was heading in the Hazelwood direction. The Mine is on alert and additional water
spraying has been occurring and spotting teams have been deployed. The fire has however turned toward the Yallowrn
direction. The Highway is now closed due to smake.

Currently there is no threat to the Hazelwood business. There are infrared cameras installed to detect intrusions of the sft and they
are currently used to monltor potential hot spots,

Keep you posted.
Lue
Sent with Good (www.good.com)



